
September 5, 2023

Dear Anthony Wayne Families,

I hope you had a restful and enjoyable Labor Day weekend. We are reaching out to let you know

that we are aware of an issue with PowerSchool that is causing parents/guardians to receive

multiple email messages from the system.

It seems that we are not the only local school district experiencing this system error. Our

PowerSchool hosting provider has identified the issue, but will not be able to confirm the

effectiveness of their repair until another round of weekly reports is sent.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience as we work with our partners to

resolve this issue.

Thank you,

Dr. Chris Hamady, Technology Director

Anthony Wayne Local Schools


